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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 

Region I 

475 Allendale Road 

KingofPrussia,PA 19406 


RE: Amendment to Radioactive Material License Nos. 47~16259-01 


Monongalia General Hospital 


To Whom It May Concern:: 

1. 	 Please delete Eric D. Johnson, M.D. as an authorized user effective immediately. 
2. 	 Du,ing aur recent license renewal we were asked to confinn that patients 

administered radioactive materials pennitted by 10 CFR 35.300 and 10 CFR 
35.400 will be releasable pursuant to 10 CFR 35.75. We confirmed that we do 
not perfom1 in-patient therapies and that all patients are releasable pursuant to 10 
CFR 35.75. When we received our license re.newal, we discovered that we were 
now limited to uscs of1-131 in (Iuantities under 33 meL We did not indicate nor 
intend to limit our uses of1·131 to quantities under 33 mCL We only intended to 
indicate that we do not llSC 1-131 on patients who cannot be released pursuant to 
10 CPR 35.75. Clearly, there was a rniscommuIlication and we are requesting that 
the our license be amended to reflect that we have full use of 1-13] with the 
proviso that uses of1-131 be limited to patients who can be released pursLJ.a.ttt to 
10 CFR 35.75. 

If you have any questions. please contact: RSO Mark Pc~rna, M.S. at (412) 551-9259 

Darryl L. uncan, f ACT-JE 
President &. Chief Executive Officer 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of yo~tt~PPlication ~ 

~vail 10 ~I~ l( and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

~/ ~~/)_ ~7 ...1'2$'?-o/
IJd'There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee &Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 'Y'"7(f{Y(;7 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 





